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CHICAGO - Attorney General Kwame Raoul today led a coalition of 19 attorneys 
general filing an  with the U.S. Court of Appeals for the 10  Circuit amicus brief th
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supporting the state of Colorado’s prohibition on the sale of guns to individuals under 
the age of 21.

“Under our nation’s Constitution, individual states have the ability to enact restrictions 
that protect the public from gun violence,” Raoul said. “Colorado’s prohibition on the 
sale of guns to individuals under the age of 21 is a commonsense restriction that 
enhances public safety by seeking to ensure responsible gun ownership.”

Raoul and the coalition explain the Second Amendment allows governments to enact 
sensible and varied regulations to protect the public, including age-based restrictions on 
the purchase, possession or use of firearms. Although regulations vary based on each 
state’s needs, virtually every state has imposed some form of age-based regulations on 
firearms, and at least 19 states and the District of Columbia have imposed regulations 
limiting the circumstances under which people under the age of 21 can purchase 
firearms.

The brief is Attorney General Raoul’s most recent action to address gun violence 
throughout Illinois and across the nation. The Attorney General’s office works with state 
law enforcement agencies and prosecutors to increase awareness of Illinois’ red flag law 
and to address gaps in Illinois’ firearms licensing system.

Raoul successfully filed and resolved a lawsuit to get the federal firearm license of an 
unscrupulous arms manufacturer revoked. Raoul also proposed the Firearms Industry 
Responsibility Act in Illinois to hold bad actors in the gun industry accountable, which 
Governor JB Pritzker signed into law in August.

Nationally, Attorney General Raoul led coalitions of attorneys general in filing briefs 
supporting state laws in New Jersey and New York that similarly hold gun industry 
members accountable for their own, unlawful actions. Raoul has also led coalitions of 
attorneys general supporting state and federal firearm restrictions for people under the 
age of 21 and in support of bans on carrying firearms in sensitive areas such as in 
schools, on public transit and in places of worship.

In addition to supporting law enforcement, the Attorney General’s office supports 
victims service providers around Illinois that offer trauma-informed services for crime 
victims and their families. Raoul’s Crime Victims Services Division administers a host 
of programs and services to assist survivors of violent crime. More information is 
available on the Attorney General’s website.
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Joining Raoul in filing today’s brief are the attorneys general of Arizona, California, 
Connecticut, Delaware, the District of Columbia, Hawaii, Maryland, Massachusetts, 
Michigan, Minnesota, Nevada, New Jersey, New York, Oregon, Pennsylvania, Rhode 
Island, Vermont and Washington.


